From :-

M. R. PORTER FARM MANAGER HEADLEY WOOD FARM HEADLEY BORDON HANTS Mr. J. McGhee. 20 Church Fields. Headley. Bordon. Hants.

17th June 1964.

Dear Sir,

BROXHEAD COMMON.

Thank you for your letter of 9th June with reference

to the fencing on Broxhead Common.

I have discussed the matter fully with Mr Myers and

Menclose a plan of our proposals.

The area shown as "Car Parking Area" on the plan is where most of the litter is dumped at present. This would be cleared of all undergrowth and sown with grass but left open to the public for picnicing etc. We would of course bury all the litter. The remainder of the ground would be cleared, ploughed and sown with grass and enclosed with a plain and barbed wire fence for grazing with sheep and cattle.
I have shown the Public Footpaths, as taken from the

footpath map at the Alton R.D.C. Offices, and anyone wishing to ride or walk along the tracks from point A to B and C or D

and E could continue to do so.

Yours faithfully,

COTTACE Nawling FORESTRY Connission CAR PARKING ARRA. FENCES. FOOTPATHS. PROPOSED NEW FENCES.